P. O. Box 2189 / Staunton, Virginia 24401 / (703)886-2377

March 7, 1978

Stanwood R Morss
R-3-
Bradford, Massachusettes 01830

Dear Stanwood:

This is to confirm that on March 2, 1978 you did in
fact monitor radio transmissions from our station,
WKDW, Staunton, Virginia. Your log of programming
was near perfect when compared to our actual program
log.

We have recently heard from several "distant" listeners
toward the North. The most recent was from Easton,
Pennsylvania. To date, your reception covers the greatest
distance that has been reported.

Thanks for letting us kmow.

Bill Betlej
Chief Operatorf
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